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Dear Secretary

I would like to express my views on a dangerous NEW abortion bill proposed by Cairns MP
 Rob Pyne.

Like his first bill,  Mr Pyne's new bill will remove safeguards for unborn children and women.

Abortion is murder of a precious young soul, which can also lead to emotional & difficulties of
 problems later for the woman and family.

This NEW abortion bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies and removes protection
 for Queensland women and babies.

I believe that Mr Pyne is trying again and a parliamentary committee is now considering this
 second bill.

 I would ask the committee to fully consider this NEW abortion bill and all it's ramifications on
 the public at large.

Apart from the dangerous fact of possible emotional & mental difficulties, it is against God's
 Law not to murder.

Thank you for your sincere consideration & time.

Yours Sincerely

Gael Seary
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